
KENDALL EXTENSION STUDY WHY ARE WE HERE?

An analysis of the following will be conducted:
• Station options for Montgomery, Oswego, Yorkville, Plano, and

Sandwich, train storage yard locations and terminal station location

• Ridership considerations

• Cost/funding considerations

• Potential environmental impacts

• Other track improvements and infrastructure needs
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Your feedback is important! Take 
our general survey or complete a 
comment card.

The Kendall Extension Study has been initiated to study the feasibility of extending the BNSF commuter 
rail line beyond its existing boundary in Aurora. The results of this analysis will provide information to 
local municipalities and governments so they can make decisions about how to proceed.

This study will:
• Develop conceptual engineering plans to a 30 percent level of design

• Develop a Preliminary Financial Plan that will identify capital and operating costs, and potential 
funding and financing sources for the extension

• Develop Environmental Report to inform design and cost




